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ADDENDUM No. 2 
 

REQUEST FOR QUOTATION No.:  1220-040-2021-001 
 

TITLE:  SUPPLY AND DELIVERY CCTV UPGRADE 2.0 
 

ADDENDUM ISSUE DATE:  DECEMBER 18, 2020 

DATE: 
 

 PREFER TO RECEIVE SUBMISSION ON OR 
BEFORE DECEMBER 21, 2020 

 

 

 

INFORMATION FOR CONTRACTORS 
 
Contractors are advised that Addendum No. 2 to 1220-040-2021-001 is hereby issued by the City.  This 
addendum shall form part of the contract documents and is to be read, interpreted and coordinated with 
all other parts.  The following information is provided to answer question raised by Contractors for the 
above-named project, to the extent referenced and shall become a part thereof.  No consideration will be 
allowed for extras due to the Contractors or any sub-contractor not being familiar with this addendum.  
This Addendum No. 2 contains one (1) page. 
 
QUESTION AND ANSWER: 
 
Q1.  In the RFQ documents it states: 
 

3. CCTV EQUIPMENT REQUIREMENTS 
 
The Contractor will supply and deliver Avigilon CCTV cameras for the purpose of 
upgrades to the City’s current systems. The City is requesting Quotations for the 
exact types of equipment listed below. 

 
The Goods will be installed at various locations throughout the City. These 
locations may include but are not limited to civic facilities or other properties 
owned by the City. All required accessories to supply power, shall be included with 
the camera. 

  
Please confirm that this is not referring to PoE injectors as we assume that power for the 
camera(s) is provided by PoE switches outside of the scope of supply. 

A1. The City does not need PoE power injectors because they are not listed in the Bill of 
Materials. What is listed in the Bill of Materials is all that the City is looking for.  

All Addenda will become part of the Contract Documents. 

 
- END OF ADDENDUM - 
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